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8th November 2022  
 
Dear Parents/Carers   
   
Year 2, Year 3 and Year 5 visit to the Gordon Craig Theatre – Christmas Pantomime   
  
As some parents may be aware from previous years, we plan a very special non-curriculum theatre visit for 
the children.   This year, we would like to take the children in Years 2, 3 and 5 to watch the performance of 
`Cinderella’ at the Gordon Craig Theatre on the morning of Friday 16th December 2022.  Children in Years 
1, 4 and 6 will be attending on a different day.    
  
This visit to see the Christmas Pantomime, including coach transport to and from the theatre is being 
heavily subsidised by the school and the Friends of Peartree.  If you wish your child to attend the 
pantomime, please ensure that you consent and make payment of £10.00 online via 
www.schoolgateway.com by Friday 9th December 2022.  Parents are able to make flexible payments, 
however the full payment must be paid by Tuesday 20th December 2022 at the latest.  Children WILL NOT 
be permitted to attend if payment/consent has not been received as tickets will NOT BE purchased for 
your child prior to payment.  This trip is located under the payments section on Schoolgateway titled ‘Yrs 2, 
3 & 5 Panto (Cinderella) 2022’. 
 
Children can bring a packed lunch or they can pre-order the chilled option via Schoolgrid.  Children will 
have their lunch once they return to school after the performance.  
  
We are sure the children will really enjoy this treat and that it will be a truly memorable experience for 
them.   
 
Yours sincerely                                                                                                         
                                                                                        

T Skeggs   
 
Teresa Skeggs  
Executive Headteacher.  
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